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March 5, 2021
STARS
2401 Walnut Street 
Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

To whom it may concern –

I have served as Emory University’s third-party STARS reviewer, pursuant with PA 4: Reporting Assurance. This letter serves as my confirmation that Emory’s submission has been reviewed in full and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed. 

I have worked with Emory as a third-party and have no prior affiliation with the University. I previously served as the Senior Fellow in the Center for Sustainability at Agnes Scott College, during which time I completed the College’s 2018 STARS submission. This experience prepared me to assist Emory with the STARS reporting assurance process.

If any questions arise during the STARS review, please do not hesitate to contact me at the email address provided above.


Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Rowe 
 
